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       FORTHCOMING EVENTS     

 

 

BE INVOLVED IN YOUR CHILD’S EDUCATION Volunteers 

needed 

We are still seeking interested parents to go on a facilities 

committee.  This group will focus on establishing long and 

short-term plans for our school grounds.  Please consider 

joining this group, as we need a variety of opinions so we 

can explore the possibilities. 

Congratulations to our Cross Country Team.  They all 

showed great determination when running the course.  The 

weather was appalling and conditions slippery.  Well done 

on upholding our school value of aspiration. 

 

Plus Niamh. 

 

Kurnai College Awareness Day  
Grade 5 & 6 children will spend the day at Kurnai Churchill 
and gain exposure to a secondary school setting.  Even if 
your child will not be attending Kurnai this is an opportunity 
to gain insights into secondary school life.  Students who 
have attended in previous years have really enjoyed the 
experience.  If your child is catching the bus, your form 
must have been returned to school.  No late bus forms can 
be accepted.  Bus travellers catch the bus in town at 7.30am 
at the bus stop in Tarwin Street across the road from the 
post office.  If you are taking your child by car, please note 
that your child needs to be at Kurnai College Churchill at 
8.30am and be collected at 2.45pm. Ms Twomey will meet 
the students at 8.30. 

 
 

Susan Duncan 
JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Boolarra Idol Boolarra Clowns 

On 1st June, there will be auditions for the Boolarra Idol and 

the Boolarra Clowns.  Make sure you practice and bring 

anything you need.  We wish you the best and good luck.  

Auditions will be run after lunch on Friday parents, 

welcome.  The finals will be conducted on the 15th of June.  

Harrison & Isabella 

Monday 28th May  Visiting Show – Scientific 

Cuppa and chat with Sue Duncan (Principal) after assembly in the staffroom. 

Tuesday 29th May  Division Netball 

Wednesday 30th  May Kurnai College Awareness Day (8.30am to 2.45pm) 

School Council   7.30pm 

Wednesday 30th  May School Council 7.30 Room 1 

Friday 1st June Auditions for 

Monday 11th June Public Holiday Queen’s Birthday 

Tuesday 12th June All Out of Dough Pie Orders to be back at school 

Thursday 14th June Dental Visit Year 1 

Thursday 21st June Out of Dough Pie Orders can be collected today 

Wednesday 27th June School Council   7.30pm 

Friday 29th June Last day of Term 2 

NEWSLETTER   

6th Issue of Term 2 2018 – Friday 24th May 2018  
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P/1HS 

 
Harry 

 

 

For putting in a big 

effort to achieve his 

literacy goal.  Harry is 

using the dotted thirds 

on the pages of his 

writing books to help 

with the size of his 

written letters.  Well 

done, Harry! 

2/3W 

 
Matilda 

Matilda, you have a 

kind and caring nature.  

You are always quick 

to help someone in 

need; to see if they are 

ok or need help.  You 

have demonstrated 

your compassionate 

manner this week in all 

that you have done for 

Cooper’s get well 

present. 

3/4 

 
Chelsea 

For the caring and 

respectful way Chelsea 

treats and always 

includes other student 

in play, learning 

activities and at school 

in general.  Well done, 

Chelsea! 

5/6 

 
Charlotte 

For your creative 

thinking in Maths. 

 

             
 

 Mia, Oscar & Rainer’s dad for improving the safety 

of the playground by pulling out star pickets. 

 Isabelle’s mum and dad for improving the safety of 

the playground by pulling out star pickets. 

 Isabelle’s mum for organising the pie drive. 

 Lana and Bailey’s mum for organising the pie drive. 

 
 

 

               

Patrick 

 
Sunday 20th May 

 
Pie Drive 

Our annual pie drive is now on.  Don’t forget to get your 

orders in by Tuesday 12th June for delivery of fresh pies on 

Thursday 21st June. 
 

         
 
 
 

Anglicare Victoria – You are Invited Reconciliation 
Week 2018 
Children’s Art Competition Launch on Wednesday 30th 
May 2018 3.45pm – 5pm at Moe Library Undercroft – 
1-29 George Street, Moe.  Celebrate Reconciliation 
Week with Anglicare Victoria and Latrobe Libraries.  
Winners of the Art competition will be announced at 
4pm.  Further information:  Catherine Muston 5135 
9555 or 0458 450 370. 
 
Traralgon Library – Free Event 
We are delighted to invite all children and adults to the 
following free author event.  Wendy Orr, a famous 
Canadian Australian writer, will be speaking on 
Wednesday 6 June – 7.30 pm @ Traralgon Library – 
McFarlane Room.  This is a free event.  Your 
attendance can be registered at Traralgon library, by 
phoning Reader’s Emporium on 51764620 or emailing 
contact@readersemporium.com.au   
Wendy Orr.  Wendy Orr is a Canadian-born Australian 

writer.  Her books for children and adults have been 

published in 27 countries and won awards around the 

world.  She won awards including the CBC (Australian) 

Book of the Year, American Library Association Book 

for older readers, and the Israeli March of Books.  Her 

books  Nim’s Island and Nim at Sea have also become 

feature films, starring Jodie Foster and Abigail Breslin 

(Nim’s Island) and Bindi Irwin (Return to Nim’s Island.)  

Her latest book is Dragonfly Song, a novel in free verse 

and prose of an outcast girl who becomes a bull-leaper 

in Bronze Age Crete. 
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